
The Hazeley Academy Timetable Admission Appeals Year 7 – September 2020 

If you named The Hazeley Academy as one of your preferences and were unsuccessful, you have the 

right to appeal against this decision to an Independent Appeal Panel.   

Please request a Form to Appeal and Guidelines from the Admissions Officer at The Hazeley Academy 

admissions@thehazeleyacademy.com 

 Date                                                                             Event 

 
Monday 2nd March 2020 
 

 
National Offer Day 
 

Friday 3rd April 2020 at 2pm 
 
 
 

Deadline for Lodging an Appeal 
This is the deadline by which the completed form 
to appeal must be received by the Clerk to the 
Independent Appeal Panel. 
 

Friday 3rd April 2020 - Monday 20th April 2020               
   

Easter Holidays  

Friday 8th May 2020     Bank Holiday 

Wednesday 20th May 2020 Stage 1 Appeal Hearing 
All Appellants are invited to attend. 
Please note this is an evening hearing from  
5.30pm – 7.30pm 

 The Stage 1 hearing is where the Academy will 
set out its reasons for the decision not to admit.  
This will be done in a single hearing open to all 
appellants and will provide the opportunity for 
appellants to ask questions of the Academy’s 
representative. 

Tuesday 2nd June 2020                   Stage 2 Appeal Hearing 
Individual Hearing – Day 1 

Wednesday 3rd June 2020     Individual Hearing – Day 2 

Friday 5th June 2020     Individual Hearing – Day 3 

 Stage 2 hearings will be individual hearings for 
each appellant and will provide the opportunity 
for the appellants to put their case for admission 
to the panel.  The Academy’s representative will 
attend each of the hearings. 

 

Please note: It may not be possible to include within this timetable any appeals that are lodged after 

the deadline. 

All appeal forms, together with supporting documents, should be returned to the following: 

 

The Clerk to the Appeal Panel 

C/O The Hazeley Academy 

Emperor Drive, Hazeley 

Milton Keynes 

MK8 0PT 

 

mailto:admissions@thehazeleyacademy.com

